
On the 7�� of December, staff and students set off
on our annual trip to London. Everyone was in
high spirits as the trip had not taken place for a
number of years due to Covid. We arrived in the
city and went to visit the Victoria and Albert
museum. Students were captivated by the exhibits
especially the rooms dedicated to musicals. From
there, we went to the famous department store
Harrods. After shopping we had a bite to eat and
made our way to the theatre to watch the
spellbinding musical, Wicked. Students enjoyed
the performance immensely and it was a great
opportunity for the Drama students to see a live
performance. Day two began with breakfast,
before heading back into London to experience
the thrills and rides at Winter Wonderland in Hyde
Park. A great time was had by all, and we are
looking forward to the trip returning again next
year.


